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PRESS RELEASE 

 

Government Degree College Nowshera today conducted a scholarship 

awareness programme. 

 

   The function was organized by the Scholarship and Financial Aid 

Committee in collaboration with IQAC of the college under the 

patronage of Principal of the College, Dr.Surinder Kumar. 

The purpose of the programme was to make the students aware about 

various scholarship schemes at National and International level. On this 

occasion, Prof.Inam Ul Haq, Convener of the Scholarship and Financial 

Aid Committee talked about the scholarship granted by Different 

Ministries on National Scholarship Portal such as Post Matric 

Scholarships Scheme for Minorities, Scholarships for Top Class 

Education for students with disabilities, Top Class Education Scheme 

for SC Students, National Fellowship and Scholarship for Higher 

Education of ST Students - Scholarship (Formally Top Class Education 

for Schedule Tribe Students) - only for scholarships, Central Sector 

Scheme Of Scholarships For College And University Students as well as 

Pahari and PMSS Scholarships provided by Pahari Board and Social 

Welfare Department of UT respectively. 



Speaking on the occasion Principal of the college also announced that 

the college administration also initiated the process of financial aid from 

Student Financial Aid Fund to the needy students. He also threw light on 

other schemes like PMSSS run by AICTE for students of J&K which 

helps students outside J&K in various prestigious institutions at national 

level and laid stress for proper implementation of various scholarship 

schemes in the college to fulfill the desired objectives. 

Proceedings of the programme were conducted by and Prof Rajat 

Bhardwaj from Department of Sociology and at the end of programme 

Prof. Joginder Singh, coordinator IQAC presented vote of thanks. 

 

 

 



 


